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July 8, 2013 
 

Dear Senior High School Soccer Player & Parents: 
 

Hi, my name is Gregory A. Juba and I am representing the Minnesota State High School 

Soccer Coaches Association (MSHSSCA). I am also the Head Girls’ Soccer Coach at 

Park (Cottage Grove) High School. The MSHSSCA is going to be running is 23
rd

  

Annual Soccer Coaches Clinic on Friday, August 9, 2013. The clinic is going to be at 

Benilde-St. Margaret’s School. 
   

In the first years of the clinic, we have had college players, ex-college players, and even 

coaches from the stands to come out on the field to help our soccer clinicians 

demonstrate the specific topic that they are discussing. We are now able to get high 

school seniors involved and to do the demonstrating.  
 

We would like to continue that this year. Your only purpose will be to demonstrate and 

no other coaching will take place. I have discussed the situation with Ms. Jody Redman, 

Associate Director of the Minnesota State High School League (MSHSL) and in charge 

of soccer, and she has given us permission for you to demonstrate if both you and your 

parents sign the waiver form. It is also suggested that you inform your high school coach 

of your intentions. 
 

We will need you to check in at Benilde-St. Margaret’s School by 7:45 AM. Your 

services will be needed from 7:45 AM until 3:30 PM. We plan to have a lot of players, 

so it will not take too much out of you. We will serve you lunch and make sure you are 

taken very good care of. Please bring your spikes and you must wear your shin guards. It 

would be suitable if you were in soccer attire with your high school name on it. Please 

mail the signed waiver to Coach Leonard Woelfel, ASAP. He will be in charge of 

taking care of you during the entire day at Benilde-St. Margaret’s School. It will be a fun, 

exciting and super day for you.   
  
If you or your parents have any questions or comments, please feel free to call me at cell 

(651.260.1048). You can also e-mail me at gjuba@sowashco.k12.mn.us. I would be 

glad to give you any other additional information that you might need. You could also 

call Ms. Jody Redman at the MSHSL at 763.560.2262.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Gregory A. Juba     please mail signed waiver to:  

MSHSSCA Clinic Director    Coach Leonard Woelfel 

Head Girls’ Soccer Coach    301 Royal Road 
Park High School     Mankato, MN  56001    

       silverpassat@live.com  


